
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 24, 2012 
 
 
Dear Worthy Matron, Worthy Patron 
  
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
  
  
The Iva Mae Ryan Memorial Fund is set up as follows: The principal fund will remain 
invested and only 90% of the interest will be used for the expenses of Grand Chapter. 
The remaining 10% will be returned to the principal fund. 
 
The Grand Treasurer is the custodian of this fund and shall make investments with the 
assistance of the Board of Directors and a financial advisor. 
  
We the Iva Mae Ryan Memorial Fund Committee are respectfully asking you to make a 
monetary donation to this fund.  
  
Mail your Chapter or individual donation to the Grand Secretary. 
  
  
Star Love to all of you. 
  
  
  
Harold Potter PP   President 
  
Michelle Rowan PM     Vice President 
  
Anna Peterson PM        
 


